Chairs Comments
1. 
What to do with the TSG surplus float


a. specialised postgraduate conference


- TSG AGM already largely aimed at postgraduates so not relevant


b. postgraduate fieldtrip


- possible locations are: Somerset, Lewisian


- academic involvement


- presentations in evenings


- who goes 
- any postgraduate student classed as “structural”


- have they attended TSG previously?




- are they doing a structural PhD?




- open up to academics and postdocs but funding support only 

  for students


- partly subsidised by the group


- postgraduates to decide which academic


- list of academics to be provided with possible localities

2. Future meetings


a. interdisciplinary meetings


- convenors to approach TSG committee directly


- to be held in Burlington House and associated with GSL


- flexible schedule, 1-day or multi-day meetings


- affiliation with GSA or associations with other specialist groups may 


  improve profile and attendance

- by creating newly-badged conferences, are we ‘spreading ourselves too 



thin’?


-badged days within TSG AGM, creating 3-4 day meetings


- no AGM but multi-badged meetings throughout the year


b. if strongly aligned meetings happen within the same year, does attendance of 


 TSG fall?


  - this year has been successful with good attendance, bigger profile and an 


  improvement on last year’s meeting. Thematic sessions are generally well-


  received 

c. industry could organise TSG meetings occasionally


- one company or multiple companies


- problems with acquiring venues cheaply, however, costs are also associated 


  with university lecture theatres, etc.
3. TSG 2012
- AGM will be held in a conference venue in Edinburgh, provided by a consortium of Scottish Universities  

4. Postgraduate representatives Jen and Rochelle will be stepping down

- appointment of 4 new representatives until 2014, Michael Kelly (2nd year PhD, University of Keele), Rosie Smithells (1st year, University of Keele), Joe Tant (1st year, University of Manchester), Casey Nixon (1st year, University of Southampton)
5. Chair, secretary and treasurer will step down in 2012

- proposed that John stays on for another year to ensure continuity of the committee

- start recruiting for new committee from September 2011
6. Science Committee
- no major developments

- key points: 


- shutting down small specialist groups that no longer meet (doesn’t affect 


   large groups like TSG

-  interdisciplinary meetings encouraged
7. Affiliated with GSL so GSL members should be offered a discounted rate at meetings 

